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Teaching, Learning & Relevance 
Current Work 

● Grades completed final assessments in Fastbridge and the data was reviewed with each 
grade level team 

○ The data was presented by our interventionists and C&I Director to each team 
○ Good discussions, analysis, and reflections were had in these meetings 
○ This data will be reflected on our scorecard at the end of the year  

● Continued work around Redefining Ready  
○ Summer work will include compiling data and contacting CESA to begin working 

on a template  
● Continued work with our BLT around building level initiatives 

○ The BLT met for this last time and we determined a structure for what TEAM time 
will look like in the middle school next year 

○ The framework that was created will assist grade level teams in their planning 
when they meet over the summer months 

 
Whole Student 
Current Work 

● TMS Last Day Celebration 
○ The middle school finished the year with a celebration that involved a kickball 

tournament, a dunk tank, slushies, and popcorn.  All the money raised from this 
fun day was donated to a local organization that the TMS students voted on.  The 
Tomahawk Dream Park will receive over a $1000 from the TMS last day 
celebration.   

○ A major shout out goes to Mrs. Derleth for the huge undertaking of organizing 
this fun day, we would not have been able to do this without all of her efforts.  We 
are going to miss her next year as the PBIS Tier 1 coach, she did an amazing 
job!  Congratulations to Ms. Jaskowiak's team for their championship effort in 
winning the tournament!  Also a big thank you to Mrs. Hudzinski-Pike for getting 
the dunk tank, Mrs. Swan for bringing in and operating the slushy maker, the 
TMS Student Council for donating the popcorn, and all of the staff that 
volunteered to sit in the dunk tank (before we got rained out 
���)! 

● WEB 
○ 24 students that applied to be WEB leaders for next year met with leaders to get 

ready for their summer training day 
○ We are excited to welcome Mrs. Nieman to the WEB coordinator team!  Her 

personality and energy are going to be an amazing addition to the team! 
● 6th grade orientation occurred at the end of May 

○ Students will got to tour the middle school w/this year’s current WEB Leaders 
○ We are excited to welcome the class of 2030 to TMS! 

 



 

Communication & Community Engagement 
Current Work 

● Greenhouse sale update 
○ The Greenhouse sale generated over a $1000 and will be put back into the 

Greenhouse account to be used for the project again next year.  A big thank you 
to all the staff, family members, and community members that supported the 
sale. 

 
District Workforce 
Current Work 

● TMS Building Leadership team 
○ The BLT met for this last time and we determined a structure for what TEAM time 

will look like in the middle school next year 
○ The framework that was created will assist grade level teams in their planning 

when they meet over the summer months 
 


